

### 2016 Newsletter # 20

#### **Dear Members**

How fast has the season flown since the recent school holidays .The U/8,U/9 and U/10'S have all finished their lightning premierships and that concludes their game time with the Mighty Knights for 2016.

Of our remaining 18 teams we have both our girls teams and 9 boys teams ready to tackle the SMJFL finals. We wish them every success in their endeavour to obtain the ultimate prize.

Club Re Development will commence late January early February 2017, certainly exciting times ahead for all tenants at Dunlop Pavilion. Further updates will be posted as they come to hand.

The committee have undertaken the massive job of reviewing all areas of the clubs policies and procedures and these will be brought in line with best practice aligning ourselves with AFL and SMJFL policies. Once completed they will be posted on the club's website.

#### **EMJFC Website**

After reviewing our clubs website and how poorly we have dedicated the required time in updating and managing this mode of communication available to all our members we have agreed to out source this project. We will completely rebuild a new website dedicated to better communication including such things as online ordering for merchandise. This will be up and running for 2017 season and we look forward to member feed back to further enhance the site.

#### **East Malvern Knights Committee**

#### HAVE YOUR SAY!

Now that we're near the end of another great Knights footy season it's time

to think about season 2017!! There are always things that we can improve on

and, if you've got some suggestions, we'd love to have you on our committee.

The EMJFC committee meets once a month throughout the footy

season. Season 2017 will be particularly interesting one as the club continues to

with Stonnington on the re-build of the club rooms. As a committee member

you get to have a say about all aspects of the EMFJC.

Get involved with your child's club - contact Steve Foulds on 0412 536 489 or @ emjfc.president@gmail.com - or any member of the current committee to discuss your interest.

# **GO THE MIGHTY KNIGHTS!**

Steve Foulds President

liaise



## SHARE YOUR FOOTY LOVE!

Did you know that we're on Facebook?

Make sure to like our page for photos and updates

<a href="https://www.facebook.com/EastMalvernJuniorFootballClub">https://www.facebook.com/EastMalvernJuniorFootballClub</a>

PLUS - we can't get around all the teams / games but we'd still love to see & share YOUR photos on the Knights page.

Just post them to the page or text them / email them to Fiona Doyle - 0408 364 219 / buffham@optusnet.com.au.

Every week we'll choose the best photo to be our cover photo!

#### **2016 IMPORTANT DATES:**

August 14 - Semi Finals August 21 - U11-13 Grand Finals August 28 - U14-18 Grand Finals

# EMJFC Presentation Day - Saturday 10th September 2016 2.30pm for 3pm Presentation





www.themalvern.com













Our mailing address is: East Malvern Junior Football Club PO Box 185, Central Park 3145

Our web address is: http://www.eastmalvernknights.com.au **Knights Major Sponsor** 



unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

East Malvern Junior Football Club · PO Box 185, Central Park 3145 · Melbourne, Vic 3145 · Australia

